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July 1,2011

Via Electronic and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Walker Building
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW 11-026; Joint Petition of City of Nashua, Pennichuck Corporation et al for
Approval to Acquire Stock of Pennichuck Corporation

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission are an original and six (6) copies of the
Supplemental Testimony of Bonalyn J. Hartley, including attachments as well as the
Supplemental Testimony of John L. Patenaude, including attachments.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have
any questions.

Sincerely,

Steven V. amerino

cc: Service List (DW 11-026)

HPIJC JUL01 ‘11 ~ ~3:5q


